
From: Ferron, Mark J.
Sent: 8/3/2013 8:27:21 AM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Automatic reply: Kern Power Plant Incident.

I am out of the office and will be checking emails only intermittently. If you need more 
immediate assistance, please contact my chief of staff, Charlotte TerKeurst (415-703­
3124, cft@cpuc.ca.gov) or my executive assistant, Juliane Banks (415-703-2284, 
bnk@cpuc.ca.gov). Thank you.
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